
From:   Paul Accordino   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 03, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0378-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File number: 0378-EX-CN-2017
Applicant:  Skywest Airlines

Dear Sir or Madam,

This request is in response to communication from the FCC concerning the above-referenced Application
for New Experimental Authority.

To date, we have not been able to find an engineer or frequency coordinator to assist in collecting the
correct response to the FCC's inquiry.  For reasons beyond our control of identifying an
engineer/frequency coordinator available (vacation schedules have also been another obstacle for
communication with industry colleagues), we are respectfully asking the FCC's cooperation for an
additional 21 to 30 days to respond, in hopes of our being able to determine the best resource for this
task to aid with continued processing of Skywest Airlines.

Please let us know if there are further questions.

Best regards,
Elizabeth Buckley
Project coordinator on behalf of SkyWest Airlines and its Licensing Specialist, Doug Thompson
703-615-6615
Elizabeth@FCC-FAALicensing.com


